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First name: Tom

Last name: Partin

Organization: American Forest Resource Council

Title: 

Comments: Attached is AFRC's letter of support for the South Plateau Project.  This is a good Project and we

look forward to its timely implementation to allow timber to be sold in FY'23. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Tom Partin

AFRC


